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                  Wednesday, February 5, 2025 
                                          9:00 am 

Kira Witherwax       Anthony Domathoti 
Chair          Vice Chair 

 
The Trustees approved meeting reports from October 2, 2024, October 22, 2024, December 5, 
2024 and January 7, 2025. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an overview of the proposed 2025 contributions to candidates and 
committees budget. 
 
The Trustees approved the proposed 2025 contributions to candidates and committees budget. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an overview of the proposed 2025 RPAC of New York budget. 
 
The Trustees approved the proposed 2025 RPAC of New York budget. 
  
NAR Senior Political Representative, Densay Sengsoulavong provided a federal political and 
legislative update.  
 
NYSAR staff provided a 2024 RPAC Summary including successfully reaching our NAR 
Disbursements Allocation goal for the 13th consecutive year and our President’s Circle goal. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update regarding NYSAR activity in support of RPAC since the 
September business meetings including Local Board RPAC fundraising events, RPAC Phone 
Banks, RPAC Promotion, New York State Realtor® Magazine coverage and the YPN RPAC Pledge 
Program. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update on 2025 NAR RPAC goals including New York’s fundraising goal 
of $1.3 million, participation goal of 17,844, major investor goal of 290 and President’s Circle 
goal of 29. 
 
NYSAR staff announced the 2025 NAR RPAC Hall of Fame inductees: Michael Coughlin, John 
Gerace and Sari Kingsley at the $50,000 level; Irene Guanill, Donna Littlefield, Francine Reali, 
Joe Rivellino and Kira Witherwax at the $25,000 level.   
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NYSAR staff congratulated the most recent NYSAR RPAC Hall of Fame inductees on their 
induction during these business meetings at the $15,000 threshold: Joseph Houlihan, John 
Leonardi, Angie Mead, Royal Ricci, Mary Alice Ruppert, Susan Sommers and Jim Yockel.  
        
The RPAC Lounge held during these business meetings raised $50,000 for RPAC through ticket 
sales and auction items. Thank you to our 150 attendees for making this another successful 
event to benefit RPAC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


